Diane Ca:Enter — —

From: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com>
Sent Friday, October 26, 2018 9:14 PM

To: Diane Carpenter

Cc: Jennifer Burkhiser

Subject: FW: WFRC (FM). Facility ID 20810, Columbus, GA
Hi Diane,

I have submitted an email to the Audio Division staff reporting that WFRC has resumed full power
operation. The FCC staff previously has advised me that such an emaii is sufficient in cases in which the station has been

operating with reduced power or pursuant to an STA with temporary facilities and that it is not necessary to file 3 letter
regarding such a resumption through the FCC Secretary’s office.

Please note, however, that if the station in question is silent {rather than operating at reduced power), itis
necessary to file a Resumption Notice through CDBS and to send a copy of that resumption notice to Denise Williams at
the FCC.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Matt MeCormick

Matthew H. McCormick
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 North 17'" Street

11" Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Main Office: 703-812-0400
Direct: 703-812-0438

From: Matt McCormick

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 10:07 PM

To: 'Dale Bickel' <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>

Cc: Diane Carpenter <dcarpenter@familyradio.org>
Subject: WFRC {FM). Facility ID 20810, Columbus, GA

Dear Dale,

On behalf of my client Family Stations, Inc. (“FSI”}), this email is to advise the Commission that FS!’s Station
WFRC, Facility ID No. 20810, Columbus, GA, has returned to full power operations. Accordingly, the station’s STA for
reduced power operation (BSTA-20180906ABZ) may now be cancelled.

Please let me know if any additional information is necessary or if it will be necessary to file a more formal
resumption notice through the Secretary’s office.

Cordially,
Matt McCormick



viatinew H. vicLormick
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 North 17" Street

11* Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Main Office: 703-812-0400
Direct: 703-812-0438



